OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

December 5, 1968

James W. Rasmussen
1127 Wilco Bldg.
Midland, Texas 79701

Dear Mr. Rasmussen:

For some time now we have been holding several forms for your State BV

No. 1 located in Unit A of Section 18, T-18-S, R-35-E because we have

no plugging to cover this location. Further, you have drilled and plugged
the well without approval from this office. These forms cannot be approved
until you file a plugging bond with the Santa Fe office.

Please file this bond immediately so that this office will not have to take
further action against you for violation of the Commission's rules and reg-
ulations.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
JDR/mc
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